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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
 

Class 1 

Maisie & Amin 

Class 2 

Tyler & Maksim 

Class 3 

Gabriela & Alec 

Class 4 

Madi & Alan 

Class 5 

Lucy & Julia 

Class 6 

Amelia & Kayleigh 

Nursery 

Lachlan, Kohen, 

Amelija & Harman 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 8th February 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 93.20% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 2 

 

Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we 
are looking out 
for people who 
work hard to 
achieve their 

own goals 

This week we have had lots of different visitors brought in by the 
Exotic Zoo. On Tuesday Classes 1 and 2 learnt more about animals in 
Australia as part of their Australia topic. On Thursday Classes 3 and 
4 learnt about a variety of animals and how to care for them.  
On Tuesday Classes 5 and 6 and nursery enjoyed a day celebrating 
and learning about Chinese New Year. They took part in a carousel of activities 
including tasting Chinese food.  

 

7:45—8:45  
£2 per day 

 
More information 
available in the 
school office.  

 
Punctuality 

 
 
 

Doors for nursery are 
open 8:30-8:45 and 12:15-

12:30 each day.  
 

Doors for school are open 
8:45-8:55. Registers in 
school are taken at 8:55 

every morning and parents 
should leave classrooms by 

8:55.  
 

If you arrive and the door 
is closed you must go to 

the school office and sign 
your child in. School staff 

will take your child to 
school or nursery  

Supervision before and after 
school & nursery 

We have had some problems 
this week with older children 
after school. There are still a 
number who are not waiting 

near adults and we would ask 
again that older children wait 

with their adults at the end of the day. 
  

School is not responsible for 
children before the start or end 

of the school day or nursery 
session.  

Friday 15th February 
last day of school & 

nursery 
Monday 25th February 

back to school and 
nursery 

Please 
make 
sure 
your 
child 
has a warm 
coat, hat 

and gloves in 
school or 
nursery 

every day. 

Dates for this term 
 

Friday 15th February—last day of school and  
                              nursery before half term break 
 

Monday 25th February—back to school and nursery 
 

Week beginning 4th March—parent meetings  
    (more information to follow) 
 

Friday 12th April —last day of school and nursery  
                                  before Easter break 

 

Wear it Woolly      
Friday 15th February 

Non-uniform day 
 

Wear a jumper (any jumper or 
cardigan or something else 

woolly) to school or nursery in 
support of Age UK. £1 donation 
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